
From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov
To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,

David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith
Subject: IRC eComment
Date: Thursday, December 2, 2021 2:13:11 PM

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Erin

Last_Name :
Dummer

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
Please do not break apart an existing community of Elfin
Forest, Harmony Grove and Eden Valley. We are clearly not a part of east county and should stay together as an
established community as either a part of north county or the coastal communities with which we have authentic
geographical ties.

Submit :
Submit




